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SAF Drum Brake Axles - Spring Brake and 
Automatic Brake Adjusters

Product Change Notification

Effective: July, 2023

Attention:

SAF-HOLLAND is implementing a production 
change for spring brakes and automatic brake 
adjusters  used on SAF drum brake trailer axles. 
Beginning July 1, 2023, all drum brake wheel end 
packages (SC5 and SC7) will include the Haldex 
GoldSeal spring brake and the Haldex automatic 
brake adjuster. The GoldSeal spring brake offers a 
robust, heat treated and powder coated power 
spring to reduce stress and improve corrosion 
resistance. The nylon reinforced diaphragm with 
self locating feature improves service life of the 
spring brake. The GoldSeal spring brake also 
offers a patented internal stroke indicator 
notifying customers when the brakes are out of 
adjustment. This change will be seen on all SAF 
trailer suspension models that are specified with a 
drum brake wheel end.

Both the 2430 and 3030 sized spring brakes will 
be updated. This change will not affect braking 
performance, product warranty or installation as 
the new spring brakes are interchangeable with 
the current spring brakes. Fit, form and function 
are not affected. 

If you have any questions or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your account 
manager or SAF-HOLLAND Customer Service at 
1.800.876.3929.
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